
 

 

 

September 5, 2014 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2014 

5:30 P.M. 
 

Chair Dan Baasen has cancelled the Regular Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Board of 

Directors Meeting planned for September 10th.  In its place, the LMCD Board will hold a special meeting 

(workshop) on Lake Minnetonka. 

 

Further details of the Board workshop include the following: 

 

 Location of Departure: Spring Park Bay Public Access    

 

 Time of Departure: 5:30 p.m. (with a planned completion time of 8:00 p.m.) 

 

 Tentative Itinerary (not limited to): 

 

1. North Seton Channel Quiet Water Area Petition (Harrisons Bay & West Arm) 

 

2. Orchard Cove & Ridgewood Cove POA Multiple Dock Licenses (Jennings Bay) 

 

3. Viewing of Tanager Lake   

 

 Food: A light supper will be provided to those that attend  

 

 Questions: Contact LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck at (952) 745-0789 or gnybeck@lmcd.org.  

 


